
RFP Q&A Posted on September 2, 2025 

RFP QUESTION RESPONSES 
Los Cerritos Wetlands Authority 

  
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) – RFP NO. 2024-005  

SERVICES FOR LAND MANAGEMENT, CONTRACT, AND GRANT MANAGEMENT, AND 
COORDINATION AND IMPLEMENTATION OF THE LOS CERRITOS WETLANDS 

STEWARDSHIP PROGRAM AND RESTORATION PLANS 
 
 

As stated in the RFP released on August 22, 2025, questions regarding this RFP must be 
received no later than 5:00pm August 28, 2025.     
 
 
 
No questions were received. 
 
 
 
All other terms and conditions set forth in the Request for Proposal shall remain in full force and 
effect. 
 
Amanda Chan 
Budgets and Contract Analyst 
achan@rmc.ca.gov  
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